
 

 

Hrough  

DATES 
Monday 17th July: Violin concert for whole school  2.00pm 
Tuesday 18th July: Treetops Reception Graduation 10.00am 

Friday 21st July: Leavers’ Service in church 9.15am  
followed by Leavers’ Coffee Morning  

(only Year Six children will be allowed into the Coffee Morning) 
SCHOOL CLOSES 

Monday 4th September: INSET day 
Tuesday 5th September: SCHOOL OPENS 
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Looking back on another busy school year, it is amazing how 
much we have packed into it: all the trips which staff have 
arranged for the children; the hard work and effort put in by 
the children themselves; the fantastic fundraising efforts by 
the PTA; the support and guidance given by our Governing 
Body, and apart from all that, we managed to squeeze in our 
Ofsted inspection!  (Thank you to all those parents who took 
the time to express their complimentary opinions about the 
work of the school on Parent View.) 
 
I would like to thank the children for a great year, as well as all 
our parents who give so much support to them and to the 
school.  Thank you to all our governors, who have also 
supported the school so well, and to the staff who have 
worked hard to ensure that the children have a wonderful 
educational experience. Special thanks to Laura Gove, Emma 
Lansdell, and Jo Cooper, who will not be returning to us in 
September.  We wish them luck with their new ventures. 
Lynne Barlow will also be moving on to a new job, but will 
retain our After-School Club management.  I wish everyone a 
wonderful summer holiday, and look forward to seeing the 
children return in September, refreshed and ready for a new 
school year. 
 

                                                                        Paul Hudson       
                                                                                Head teacher 

SCHOOL UNIFORM: Please make sure that 
children return to school in September 
wearing their correct school uniform, and 
prepared with any equipment which they 
may need. 

 

 

PARENTPAY: Many people are now 

clearing their accounts. Please ensure 
that you have cleared your account so 
that there is nothing owed.  Chasing 
outstanding accounts takes up a lot of 
time and effort, so your co-operation is 
much appreciated. 

YEAR SIX: We say goodbye to our 18 

Year Six pupils, who are excited, as 
well as a little sad, to be leaving us 
and going on to their respective high 
schools.  We wish them well on the 
next stage of their educational 
journey. 

 

 

 

SUMMER FAIR UPDATE: The final total 
raised from the fair was just over 
£3000 – amazing, thank you! 

 

 


